
 
 

 
 
 

Karuk Tribe Housing Authority 
2020 Annual Performance Report 

Notice Regarding Public Comments 
 

The Karuk Tribe Housing Authority has prepared its 2020 Annual Performance Report 
(APR) for submission to the Department of Housing and Urban Development for funds 
received under the Native American Housing Assistance and Self Determination Act 
(NAHASDA) for Fiscal/Program Year 2020 (10/1/2019 to 9/30/2020). 
 
We welcome constructive public comments from community members, in writing no 
later than 5pm, Thursday, December 24, 2019. 
  
Ordinarily hard copies of the APR would be available in KTHA Offices, but due to 
Covid-19 our offices are all closed to the public at this time; therefore, the APR can be 
viewed online at www.ktha.us/  
 
Written comments/suggestions may be submitted using the provided Comment Form 
to Sara Spence, Executive Director as follows: 
 
Email to: sspence@karuk.us 
 
Mail to: Sara Spence, Executive Director 

Karuk Tribe Housing Authority 
PO Box 1159 
Happy Camp, CA 96039-1159 

 
You may also contact our Happy Camp Office at (530) 493-1417 with questions. 
 
Yootva! 
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